
STME PTO
NEWSLETTER

We are so excited to start a new year at
St. Michael Elementary!! The Parent

Teacher Organization works to support
our teachers, staff, and students to
make STME a fun and great place to

learn! 

If you have feedback, ideas, or want to
hear more about our activities, please

join us at our next meeting, Oct 9! 

Welcome Back To School! What's In This
Month's Issue?

Welcome back!

Space Aliens

Spirit Fest

Fun Run Coming
Soon!!

Happening this Month

On Thursday, September 28th, let Space
Aliens cook while you help raise money for

STME! Please bring the attached flyer to
the restaurant for credit! Your student(s)

will bring home a printed copy next week!

We hope you can attend our annual Fall
Spirit Fest in your STMA blue and gold on

Friday, September 29th! As part of the
event, we will have a ceremonial ribbon

cutting at 5:15 pm for the new playground
structure! All activities are free and it’s a
great time to meet your child(ren)’s new

and old friends!



INFO ABOUT INDOOR
RECESS CARTS!

Part of our fundraising efforts will be focused onproviding fully loaded INDOOR RECESS CARTSright away this fall! We’re working with theteachers to purchase and provide grade levelappropriate activities and games to keep thestudents entertained when they can’t go outside. 
If you are cleaning closets to prepare for spacebefore the holidays, we would love to give your ‘likenew’ games, fidgets, puzzles and more new life!Watch for more information about how to donate in

October!

Easy Ways to
Help

Volunteer at Spirit
Fest!
Talk about our
fundraiser!
Support local
businesses that give
to the PTO!
Scan receipts for
Box Tops on the
App!

Coming Soon - 
PJ Fun Run!

We host one large fundraiser per school year
to fund the long term and short term

purchases that support STME. This year, we
are hosting a PJ Fun Run and discovered a

website that has NO FEES! That’s right, 100%
of your family’s donation comes right to the

PTO to support our school, teachers, and
students!

We will have classroom goals through the
fundraiser, all aimed to make the event fun for
the kids! New this year, we will have a reward
for a Whole School Goal! More details coming

soon!

Donations of any amount are appreciated!
Last Year’s
Purchase!

Contact Us: president@stmepto.org



Distributions of copies of this flyer on Space Aliens Grill & Bar property is not allowed 

 

Mission (if you choose to accept 
and we know you will) 

To help raise money for: 
 

- STME PTO - 
 

Join us and fill up your inner space 
 

- September 28th - 

 
All day at 

Space Aliens Grill & Bar Albertville 
Show your server this flyer and 

20% of proceeds benefit 
- STME PTO – 

 
 

“Space Aliens Helping Earthlings is an organization started by Space Aliens Grill & Bar to help support local 
teams, charities, and community projects. If your nonprofit group is interested in a fundraising event, please 

contact the manager of your local Space Aliens Grill & Bar. Participants must present this flyer to their server at 
the end of the meal so we can make sure the charity above receives proper credit. Requests for credit on meals 

without this letter cannot be honored. 



 BACK TO SCHOOL 

SPIRIT FEST 
 WHO 
 Families of all STME students 

FREE EVENT - 
FUN FOR THE

WHOLE FAMILY! 
COME SEE NEW 

AND OLD 
FRIENDS!

FREE POPCORN

CRAZY HAIR 
STATION!

NEW 
PLAYGROUND 

RIBBON 
CUTTING 

CELEBRATION 
AT 5:15!!!

Please consider 
volunteering to help 

make this event a 
success!! You do not 
need to attend PTO 
meetings to help at 

this event!

**Kids must be accompanied by an adult** 

WHEN 
Friday, Sept  29 5:30 – 7:00pm, 
5:15 playground ribbon  cutting

 WHERE 
 St. Michael Elementary 
 Playground Area 
*Parking available in the main (north) parking lot*

What’s the Scoop?! 
generously supports the PTO with a donation 
after the event! Thank you for supporting their 
wonderful local business!!
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